



You're Invited

On behalf of the entire care team, we would like to invite you to join us in the clinic's monthly quality improvement meeting.

Our clinic calls this meeting:

When:

Where:

We would like to partner with you to review the quality and safety of dialysis care we provide and to look at what we can do to make things better. During the meeting, we will be looking at information to see how we meet standards and what we can do to improve. Just like the dietitian reviews your labs with you monthly to see if you are meeting goals, we look at the bigger picture of how all patients as a group are doing and if the clinic is meeting its goals.

What is the Quality Assessment & Performance Improvement (QAPI)?

QAPI activities involve your physician and your care team at the dialysis center. They are used to help identify areas where we can improve, make a plan to correct areas that need improvement, and continuously monitor these improvements in your dialysis center.

Quality Assessment (QA) is how we make sure we are providing quality care to our patients.

Performance Improvement (PI) is the way we monitor the care we are providing to our patients, find areas that need improvement, and identify ways to improve.

Looking at improving quality has many names.

Our clinic calls it: _______



Tips for Being Involved in QAPI:

- Believe you can help
- Communicate openly
- Be honest
- Ask questions
- Be open-minded
- Avoid assumptions
- Be willing to partner and learn from others
- Be a team player
- Thank them for asking for your input
- Adapt to different situations
- Try not to complain, and instead offer suggestions on how it could have been made better.



This month we would like to get your patient perspective on this topic:

During the meeting we would like you to share your thoughts on the following questions from a patient perspective:

1.	What do you think is the biggest concern for patients around this topic?
2.	What do you think staff could do to improve around this topic?
	What do you think patients could do to improve around this topic? How could staff help?

Received permission to use from Stephanie Smith, ESRD of NW12.